KIOA

IOWA

TENTH & MULBERRY

PHONE
2-9191

940 KC
10,000 Watts

September 30, 1954

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This will verify your report of reception of KIOA between
6:05 and 6:28 p.m. CST on September 25, 1954.

Many thanks for your report, and all good wishes.

Sincerely,

AU Lt

L. W. Nolan
Technical Supervisor

rr



